
Outdoor Learning
Forest Learning for Families

When does this start
and end?

What are the entry
requirements?

Need more
information?

We have 2 different start
dates for this course:

18 May 2024 - 19 May
2024
22 June 2024 - 23 June
2024

There are no formal
requirements required to
access this course.
This course is for families
with young people aged
between 11 and 18 years
old.

You can find out more
about Northern College
and the courses on offer
by calling us on 01226
776000 or emailing us
courses@northern.ac.uk

Course description

Would you like to promote a team-work approach into your family life? Our Forest Families
course will help you and your family to understand the real benefits of working together, using
communication and understanding. We support you to recognise each other's strengths and
skills, and use these to work positively as a family unit. You will develop some forest skills,
whilst spending some quality time as a family in the great outdoors around beautiful
Wentworth Castle.

On this short course, you and your family will learn to build a shelter, work safely with tools,
identify some local volunteering opportunities, and also produce a digital book of photos and
thoughts to help you remember this wonderful experience.

What can this course lead to?

Other outdoor learning opportunities such as Forest Confidence, Forest Skills, Being Active
Outdoors or you may like to try an indoor classroom and enrol on some of our English, maths
or digital courses.



Want to learn more?

You can find out more about Northern College and the courses on offer at one of our Open
Events [https://www.northern.ac.uk/open-events/]

Location

1-Onsite

Course session dates

Session dates for 18 May 2024 - 19 May 2024

Saturday 18 May 2024 to Sunday 19 May 2024

Session dates for 22 June 2024 - 23 June 2024

Saturday 22 Jun 2024 to Sunday 23 Jun 2024
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